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during excavation poses a serious safety risk to excavators, the public living or working in
proximity to the excavation site, and the environment. i

PHMSA strongly believes that effective damage prevention programs, including enforcement,
are best addressed at the State level. Nationwide statistics show that effective enforcement of
State excavation damage prevention laws reduces excavation damage and pipeline incidents
resulting in increased safety. PHMSA applauds the State of North Carolina’s success in
developing and sustaining an effective damage prevention enforcement program.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact our Damage Prevention
Team by email at excavation.enforcement@dot.gov, or by telephone at (804) 556-4678.

Finally, PHMSA encourages you and your colleagues to support several safety education
initiatives throughout the year. These efforts include National Safe Digging Month in April,
National Safety Month in June, and National 811 Day in August. More information is available
at www.call811.com and www.nsc.org/work-safety/get-involved/national-safety-month.

~ Sincerely,

%Maybem

Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety

Enclosure

cc: Steve Wood, Director, Natural Gas Pipeline Safety Section, North Carolina
Utilities Commission
Louis Panzer, Executive Director, North Carolina 811









